
Court to Consider the Rules of Placing 
the Georgian Citizens under 
Mandatory Quarantine to be 
Discriminatory
On August 12th, at 13:00, Tbilisi City Court will consider GYLA's lawsuit filed on behalf 
of a Georgian citizen living in Germany. The lawsuit concerns the rule of placing 
Georgian citizens under mandatory quarantine upon their return to the country to be 
recognized as discriminatory.

Based on the approved regulations on isolation and quarantine to prevent the spread 
of Covid-19, different approaches have been imposed on Georgian citizens in 
comparison with foreign nationals. [1] In particular, citizens of Germany, France, 
Latvia, Lithuania and Estonia and persons residing in the same countries are not 
subject to isolation or quarantine upon entering Georgia, while Georgian citizens who 
have been living in the same countries for years and do not have permanent 
residence upon entering Georgia are subjected to compulsory 14-days quarantine.
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GYLA considers that this regulation discriminates on the grounds of citizenship and is 
the basis for its annulment.

 

[1]  Resolution N322 of the Government of Georgia of May 23rd, 2020 "On the 
Approval of the Isolation and Quarantine Rules";

Decree №164 of the Government of Georgia of January 28th, 2020 "On the Approval of 
Measures to Prevent the Possible Spread of Novel Coronavirus in Georgia and the 
Emergency Response Plan for Cases of Novel Coronavirus Disease".
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